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Full Text

The Permanent Forum expresses appreciation to all States, United Nations
agencies and foundations that contributed to the Trust Fund on Indigenous Issues,
including contributions for the small grants programme for the Second
International Decade of the World’s Indigenous People and the Voluntary Fund for
Indigenous Populations, and invites States, agencies and foundations to continue
contributing generously to the Funds. The Forum urges the Voluntary Fund on
Indigenous Populations to give particular support to applications from indigenous
peoples from the Pacific to participate in its seventh session in 2008. The
Permanent Forum encourages representatives of indigenous peoples’
organizations from the Pacific to make applications to the Fund in order to the
attend the seventh session of the Permanent Forum.
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